Weeley Residents Association Report Feb 2025

Good evening everyone 
We had our Bingo evening on the 25th January, which was well attended. We have another one booked in for later in the year.
We have Andy Wilsher coming up on the 22nd February which is usually a good evening.
All our usual activities 
Walking football 
Knit and Natter are still going well.
Games / Table Tennis afternoon starts up again on the 19th March, hopefully we will have a few attend after the couple of months break away.
The knit and Natter group are off to Alexander Palace for the knit and stitch show in October our 3rd year running. Seems to be very popular.
We also have lots of things in the diary for the current year.  A new trip for us is Thursford Christmas Spectacular in November. This is showing to be popular aswell. 
Our AGM is coming up in April where discissions will be made on the future of the WRA. More to come on that.
The CVST has not come up with anything as yet. However I have my fingers crossed that maybe someone will come forward.
We are grateful to all our helpers that come along and support us with our events. A big thankyou goes out to
Mo and Bryan Barker
Lyn and Gary Ingram
Margaret and Gary Newnham
Just to name a few. Without their help and support we would struggle.
